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I have lived in Oregon all my life. I cannot believe this latest move of state 

government. . Where you want to take our constitutionally guaranteed  rights and put 

it in the hands of unelected people to constrict once again the citizens of Oregon to 

have or own guns.   

I thought all of the senators and representatives and our governor took an oath to 

uphold the constitution. But from what I see they haven’t even read it. It’s not the 

health authority who has t the power to take away any rights. Nor is it our legislature 

that has that right  

ITS OUR CONSTITUTION. THOSE ARE OUR RIGHTS. NONE OF WHICH ARE 

NEGOTIABLE  

WE THE PEOPLE,!! 


